Strategic Directions, June 11, 2015
Wrapping up the Strategic Directions document:

[bookmark: _GoBack]Email sent to team on June 9:

As you wrap up the [admin] retreat today, would you discuss how you think the work that has been done on strategic directions at the retreat should be folded into the SD document? Here are some possible options:
· the spreadsheets need to be modified
· the overview pages for each direction need to be modified (currently pages 8, 12, 17, 20, and 23).
· a new section on the retreat work needs to be added
Also, the language of the initiatives for Strategic Directions #2 still needs to be changed to match SSSP, SEP, Title V grant language.  I think Janet and Odella are the best resources for this.  They have not responded to the email request I sent them May 31 (in preparation for the June 8 retreat).  Do you have any recommendations on how best to get that work done?  

I would like to have the document ready for Sonya's sign off when she returns from Italy.  Amber will then finalize format and print.
I realize you are all incredibly busy and probably off on vacation soon. Let's see if we can wrap up this document (not the SD process but the document that will inform it as we move forward).  Let me know if we need to meet again.  Thank you.

Here is the original email I sent May 31 to Janet, Odella, and Kimberly:
Hi,
We are finalizing the Strategic Directions document and Sonya has asked me to check with you regarding Direction 2 Student Progression and Completion (attached).

She would like our SD initiatives to explicitly align with or match what we have submitted to the state as part of SSSP, Equity, and/or Title V.
1. Would you review the initiatives and make sure they are in alignment?  Are the cluster titles aligned as well?
2. Also, if initiatives had targets in SSSP, Equity, and/or Title V, would you include them? We aren't sure of the format yet, but she would like this document to match what we have submitted to the state.
Would it be possible to review and revise as needed for the June 8 Admin Council meeting?

Please let me know and keep me in the loop.  Thank you!

